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Humber Valley’s Meeting Announcement 
Tuesday Mar 1st, 2011 @ 7:30pm 

 

Our fall and winter meetings are held at 
the Canadian Air & Space Museum on the 
first Tuesday of each month from October 
to April at 7:30pm.  
 
Here’s how to the get there: From the 
401 East or West, exit at Keele Street 
North. Turn right on Sheppard Ave, and 
follow Sheppard to the entrance to 
Downsview Park. Turn right into the park 

onto John Drury Lane until you reach Carl Hall Road. Turn left 
at Carl Hall and continue east over the railway tracks to the 
museum, which is on your right.  

Engine Donated for Club’s Eagle 2 !! 

Humber Valley wishes to express thanks to Richard from RC 
Sports and Hobbies who generously donated a new 
SuperTiger GS-40 BB ringed engine for the club’s Eagle 2 
trainer. This trainer is used for student instruction and demo 
flights and had a tough year last year due to poor compression 
and dead sticks. The old engine was just plain worn out. This 
new engine will give the Eagle a new lease on life this year. 
   

  +      =  

Thanks so much to RC Sports and Hobbies for this donation. 

Safety Rule Reminder – Frequency Board 
Safety Officer 
Tony Phan 
wishes to 
remind all 
members that 
our rules require 

that you post your club and MAAC membership cards on the 
frequency board even if you fly 2.4 GHz. There is a row of 
hooks for 2.4 GHz flyers. This is to prove to the club that you 
are a member and that you have current MAAC insurance. 

 No Post  No fly!!! 

 Aurora Swap Meet 
The Aurora Model Aircraft Club is having its annual swap meet 
and expo on Sunday March 27th. This year it will be at a new 
bigger location at the Markham Fair Grounds in and occupy 
two connected buildings with over 24,000 square feet of space 
and 120 vendor tables. See:  
http://www.auroramodelaircraft.com/html/Swap.html 

 

AGM Meeting Report     
The AGM took place on Feb 1

st 

and in spite of dire warnings about 
the impending snow storm, we 
managed to attain a quorum and 

hold legal executive elections. Thanks to all those who turned 
out to support the club and especially our new executive for 
shouldering the responsibility for club affairs for 2011. We say 
thanks also to Dan Paluzzi who did a fine job of Secretary and 
Treasurer since 2003 and Eric Gallas for managing the field 
last year. Please welcome your new 2011 executive and give 
them your support and help this year.  

Your new 2011 executive is: 

 President: .................................  Pat Knight  

 Vice President:  ........................  Paul McMillan 

 Chief Instructor/Safety Officer .... Tony Phan 

 Treasurer: .................................  Bruce Gillespie 

 Secretary ..................................  Paul McMillan 

 Field Officer: .............................  Rocco Vita 

 Program Director: .....................  Steve Simpson 

 Junior Representative ...............  Enrique Ponte Ojeda 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   Rocco Vita, Field Officer         Bruce Gillespie, Treasurer  

Remembering Wally Jaremko 
Please take a 
moment to 
remember our 
former club 
president and long 
time RC enthusiast, 
and friend, Wally 
Jaremko who 
passed away after a 
courageous battle 
with cancer at 
Toronto Grace 
Hospital on Friday, 
February 18, 2011, 
with his family by 
his side. Lt. Col Walter Jaremko was Commanding Officer of 
400 (City of Toronto) (F) Squadron RCAF, Member of 
Etobicoke Lawn Bowling Club, Past President of Humber 
Valley Radio Control Flyers, Past President of Humber Seniors 
Curling Club and Member of Chalet Golfers.  

Wally’s MAAC member number was 37731L which tells you 
both that he has been a long time member and that as a 
“Leader” member, he made a difference and a contribution to 
RC and was respected and honoured by his peers. He was a 
good friend to many Humber members, was always positive 
and loved everything RC. He will be sorely missed. 

http://www.auroramodelaircraft.com/html/Swap.html
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Humber’s Lost Dream RC Raffle Returns! 
It has been a while since our last Dream Raffle and our new 
executive thought this is just what you need to get your mojo 
going in time for spring. This raffle has something for everyone 
whether you are a gas or electric flyer. See the great prize list 
below. We will also add minor prizes to the list as we get closer 
to the draw depending on ticket sales. But you can’t win if you 
don’t buy some tickets. The more you buy, the better your 
chances of winning! 
 
Calling for donations… Paul McMillan, Vice President has 
generously donated a kit for this draw. If you have a good 
plane, kit, ARF, or engine gathering dust and you want to 
donate it to the raffle, contact Steve Simpson, Program 
Director.  
 
Here’s the deal and all the rules. 
1) Raffle tickets will be sold at the Mar 1

st
, Apr  5

th
 and May 

3
rd

 meetings.    
2) The raffle will be drawn at the end of the May meeting.  
3) Write your name on each ticket purchased and we will 

enter them in a sealed box for the draw. 
4) Can’t attend? No problem. Just mail your cheque and 

tickets to Bruce Gillespie, Treasurer at the address on 
the draw ticket form we will mail out next month. 

5) If you attend the May meeting and your name is drawn, 
you may select your preferred prize from the remaining 
prizes.  

6) You need not attend the May meeting to win. If your name 
is drawn and you are not in attendance, you will be called 
to collect your prize. However, you will be awarded a 
remaining prize not picked by attending winners. 

7) Any member may win only one prize. If your name is 
drawn twice, another ticket will be drawn for the next prize. 

  

Ticket prices are: 
 $2.00 each 
 $5.00 for 3 tickets 
 $10.00 for 7 tickets 

 
Prize #1: DLE – 20 Gas Engine! 
Glow power isn’t the only option 
anymore. The DLE-20 Gas Engine 
not only fills the displacement gap, 
but includes a beam mount to make 
the glow-to-gas upgrade fast and easy. A rear pumper carb 
simplifies installation and adjustment. A generous package of 
“extras” and electronic ignition for starting ease make the DLE-
20 an attractive alternative to glow.  
 

Prize #2: EFLU1080 by E-flite 
E-flite’s UMX Extra 300 3D 
is an indoor single-wing 
ultra-micro aircraft created 
for the intermediate to 
advanced skilled pilot to 
experience 3D aerobatic 
flight all in one convenient 
Bind-N-Fly package for 
DSM2 aircraft transmitter owners.  
 

Prize #3: It’s a secret. We will tell you later. 
If I tell you I will have to kill you! 

March 1st Meeting Announcement 
Engines 101 – a complete guide to 

Glow, Gas and Electric Power.  
We will provide a seminar on all the pros and cons of different 
types of engine power including safety and maintenance tips. 
This seminar will be hosted by Rocco Vita, Tony Phan, and 
Steve Simpson. Come for lively discussion and bring all your 
questions.  

Show and Tell 
All projects welcome at the March 1

st
 meeting. Bring in your 

baby and let us see it! 

Free Pizza at the Meeting! 
Don’t worry! There will be free pizza at the March meeting!  

Calendar of Upcoming Events ** 

Tue Mar 1
st

    
Club Meeting 

Engine Clinic, Glow, Gas, Electric 

Sat Mar 5
th

 
Indoor Flying at North Albion 
Collegiate Institute 3-5pm 

Sat Mar 19
th

 
Indoor Flying at North Albion 
Collegiate Institute 3-5pm 

Sun Mar 27
th

 Aurora Swap Meet 

Tue Apr 5
th

  Club Meeting 

Tue May 3
rd

  Club Meeting – Dream Raffle 

North Albion Collegiate Indoor Flying 
Thanks to club member Dave Edwards for arranging indoor 
access at the Collegiate. These are turning out to be a lot more 
fun and challenging than originally expected. Remaining winter 
dates include:  Mar 5, Mar 19, Apr 2, Apr 16, Apr 30 so mark 
your calendars and plan to attend.  North Albion Collegiate 
Institute is located just south of the field at 2580 Kipling 
Avenue on the west side.  

Snow Plowing Thanks!

 

Thanks to Pine View Hyundai for allowing Rocco Vita to use 
their snowplow to clear the road a few weeks ago after that 
major snowfall. This was a great help to all our winter flyers! 
We appreciate your support. 

Your 2011 Executive  
President, Pat Knight ................................  (416) 225-2687 
Vice President, Paul McMillan ...................  (905) 851-7387 
Treasurer, Bruce Gillespie ........................  (416) 741-4385 
Program Director, Steve Simpson .............  (416) 522-3574 
Field Officer, Rocco Vita ...........................  (416) 230-1662 
Chief Instructor/Safety Officer, Tony Phan .  (416) 436-8088 
Junior Rep, Enrique Ponte Ojeda ..............  (647) 892-0082 

 
Other Appointed Positions: 

Editor, Tom Gottlieb .................................  (416) 781-3189 
Web Master, Barry Collingwood  ...............  (416) 925-6588 
Librarian, Roy Gee  ..................................  (416) 749-8793 


